! 400 S. Vine Street
Office of the Mayor Utbana, 1T, 61501

Laurel Lunt Prussing (217) 384.2456
Fax (217) 384-2426

liprussing@urbanaillinois.us

February 14, 2013

To:  Urbana City Council Members Brandon Bowersox-Johnson, Eric
Jakobsson, Robert Lewis, Diane Marlin, Dennis Roberts, Charlie Smyth
and Heather Stevenson

From: Laurel Lunt Prussing

Re:  Appointments to Boards and Commissions

I am pleased to submit the following appointments for your approval:

APPOINTMENTS

Neighborhood Safety Task Force

Clyde Walker

Mr. Walker has been a resident of Urbana for the last 48 years. He will be added
to the task force as a member of Lierman Neighborhood Action Committee.
James Moreland

Mr. Moreland has been a resident of Urbana for the past 52 years. He is currently

employed at Health Alliance and will be added to the task force as a member of
the Lierman Neighborhood Action Committee.
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